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Brigit Kavanagh is an attorney with the law firm of Kavanagh Rhomberg LLP where she focuses on 
nonprofit organizations and their charitable donors. Brigit’s practice involves counseling charities on 
matters of governance and tax compliance, as well as drafting and advising on charitable giving vehicles. 
Brigit is an adjunct professor at Golden Gate University School of Law where she teaches Tax Aspects of 
Charitable Giving in the LLM program.  Brigit is on the board of directors of the Northern California 
Planned Giving Council and the board of directors of the National Association of Charitable Gift Planners. 
Prior to launching Kavanagh Rhomberg in 2016, Brigit practiced law with Adler & Colvin in San Francisco. 
 


